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To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent 
 
From: Steven Archibald, Assistant Superintendent  
  
Date: August 3, 2016 
 
Subject: Recommendation to Purchase Pianos – 2013 Bond 
 
I am requesting to review the recommendation to purchase baby grand and grand 
pianos at the Committee meeting on Monday, August 8, 2016. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
c: L. Abbey  


